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LATE OIL COMPANY

219 EAST BEAUREGARD |
SAN ANGELO, TEXAS

August 6, 1954

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P, 0, Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico
Re: J. K. Rector #2
Sec, 31-218-36E
Attention: Mr, A, L. Porter, Jr,

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of August 3, 1954, we wish to advise that
no further reports have been received by you since the filing of
Form C-101, due to the fact that this well has never been completed.

J. K. Rector #2 has been d rilled to a depth of 3775 feet. It has
been our intention to drill this well another hundred feet, but
thus far, we have been busy with all of our tools. We hope to do
this, however, in the coming year,

If you require any additional information, do not hesitate to let
us know,

Yours very truly,

F. M. Late
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